
Soviet attitudes — West Berlin, the European Communities and China (Brussels, 15

May 1979)

 

Caption: On 15 May 1979, Christopher Audland, Deputy Secretary-General of the Commission of the European

Communities, sends a note to Sir Roy Denman, Director-General for External Affairs of the Commission of the

European Communities, regarding his recent visit to Berlin and more particularly his discussion on 12 May 1979 with

Bronislav P. Khotulev, one of the Ministers in the Soviet Embassy, concerning East–West relations, the Quadripartite

Agreement on Berlin, the powers of the European Parliament and EEC–China relations.
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